----- Forwarded Message -----
From: "Greyson, Bruce *HS" <CBG4D@hscmail.mcc.virginia.edu>
To: "'dnl1960@yahoo.com'" <dnl1960@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2009 5:38 PM
Subject: Thank you
Dear Dave,

 

Thank you for the beauriful photo that arrived today, with the KnoWell diagram on the back updated to include me.  I'll have to give that some thought.  The photo is exquisite.  It looks like multi-colored molten glass that you captured in mid-flow.  There's a real organic/kinetic feel to it.

 

Best wishes,

Bruce  

 

Bruce Greyson, M.D.

Carlson Prof. of Psychiatry & Neurobehavioral Sciences

Director, Division of Perceptual Studies

University of Virginia Health System

210 10th Street, NE, Suite 100

Charlottesville, VA 22902-5328

Phone: (434) 924-2281

Fax: (434) 924-1712

E-mail: cbg4d@virginia.edu 

 
 
